
Submitter: Bernard and Colleen  Klein  

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and 
Water 

Measure: HJR23 

Please vote "No" on HJR 23.  Oregonians work hard for the money received from 

taxes. Our Constitution requires any surplus of over collected taxes must be returned 

to the taxpayers.  In these times of higher prices and inflation, we need our hard 

earned dollars.  Please do not vote to steal any of this kicker money from us.  Vote 

"No" on HJR 23. 


